
Announcements for Tuesday, August 26, 2025​
 

🐾​Seniors:  Would you like to be on the announcements reading team?  If you are a class officer or an officer 

of any school activity,  you are qualified. Please visit the Principal’s office by Thursday, August 28th to sign 

up. Thank you. 

 

🐾​Club sign ups are open online through our website using the webstore. QR codes are located around the 

school. If you have questions regarding sign ups please see Mrs. Barth.​
 

🐾​Any freshmen interested in joining Freshmen Exec Board that needs a petition can pick one up outside of 

room 244 or 224. ​
 

🐾​Students--There is a job opening at Nena Ace Hardware here in Washington for a part-time weekend 

position. Closing Shifts: Fridays 4-8pm; Saturdays 3-7pm; and Sundays 9:30am - 6pm.  Stop by the 

Counseling Office Job Board for more information.​
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